Estes Drive (SR 1780) & Greensboro Street (SR 1772) Intersection Improvements

Carrboro, Orange County, STIP Project U-5846

Public Meeting - Monday, November 14, 2016, 4 to 7 pm
LOCATION: Town Hall Board Room

The North Carolina Department of Transportation is currently studying a proposed project that would
improve the intersection of Estes Drive (SR 1780) & Greensboro Street (SR 1772), located within the
Town of Carrboro, in Orange County. The purpose of this project is to make the intersection safer and
more effective in handling existing and future traffic. Both Estes Drive and Greensboro Street are two-
lane roadways and the existing intersection is signalized.

At the Public Meeting representatives from the project study team will share information, answer
guestions, and receive comments regarding the proposed project in an open house style setting. There
will not be a formal presentation, and participants are encouraged to drop in at any time during the
meeting hours. You may also submit comments or questions at the meeting or later to the contacts
listed to the left by December 15.

For questions or comments about the project, to be added to the project mailing list, and/or to receive
future newsletters please contact:

Chris Smitherman, PE

NC Department of Transportation
Division Design Construction Engineer
PO Box 14996

1584 Yanceyville Street

Greensboro, NC 27415-4996

(336) 487.0000
csmitherman@ncdot.gov

OR:

Michelle Suverkrubbe, AICP

SEPI Engineering & Construction
1025 Wade Avenue

Raleigh, NC 27605

(919) 573.9935
msuverkrubbe@sepiengineering.com

NCDOT will provide auxiliary aids and services under the Americans with Disabilities Act for disabled
persons who want to participate in this meeting. Anyone requiring special services should contact
Anamika Laad at alaad@ncdot.gov or 919-707-6072 as early as possible so that arrangements can be
made. NCDOT will provide interpretive services upon request for persons who do not speak English, or
have a limited ability to read, speak or understand English. Kindly request it prior to the meeting by
calling 1-800-481-6494.



Aquellas personas que hablan espafiol y no hablan inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, hablar o
entender inglés, podrian recibir servicios de interpretacion si los solicitan antes de la reunién llamando
al 1-800-481-6494.



